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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 15, 2015

TO: Honorable Donna Campbell, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Military
Installations

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB661 by Estes (Relating to the confidentiality of certain information concerning service

members of the state military forces.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code regarding the confidentiality of military service
member information. The bill specifies that military service information of a service member
ordered to State Active Duty is confidential; however, once that service member is relieved from
duty this information becomes public information.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 401 Military Department
LBB Staff: UP, FR, AI, RCa
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